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These are some of the main points which came up at the Salford Royal (Hope) Hospital forum on 13th August 2008: 

· the multi-storey car park will be handed over about 3 months ahead of schedule.  Staff will start using the car park as soon as there is a safe route past building work going on around it.  This should mean a reduction in on-street parking by hospital staff. 

· E block (being built next to the car park) is on target for early 2009. 

· The two tower blocks at the front of the site will then be evacuated and demolished.  It will probably be a gradual demolition from the top down for health and safety reasons; not a "big bang"! 

· In the near future, Stott Lane will be closed to general traffic for two consecutive weekends whilst the junction with Eccles Old Road is re-surfaced. (There will still be access to Meadow Court).  Watch this space for details of the dates. 

· The highways works along Eccles Old Road / Stott Lane are ahead of schedule and hope to be completed by January.  The contractors, Birse Civils will be supporting some local improvements for the community as part of the "Considerate Constructors" programme.  Watch this space for details. 

· The Hospital Trust are going to look into putting up public information boards along the Eccles Old Road frontage to tell people how thing are going with all the work. 

· When the solid hoardings are put up at the front of the site, after the highways work is finished, residents suggested bringing the front hoardings into the "In Bloom" initiative with flower baskets, etc.  The Trust and Balfour Beatty will look into this. 

· The Trust are surveying staff about their travel-to-work arrangements.  As part of their Green Transport strategy, they will try to encourage less car use.
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